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April 1, 2015 

 

TO:  Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent 

FROM: Andrea Oquist, Director of Elementary Programs 

RE:  Jackson Center Presentation  

  

Each year, we value the opportunity to share with the Board of Education the programming 
available at one of our non K-12 schools.  This year, we would like to request that the staff and 
leadership at Jackson Early Childhood Center share the outstanding services and educational 
options they provide to our earliest LPS students in the preschool, child care and Young 5’s 
classrooms.  I would like to request this item be placed on the April 13, 2015 Board of Education 
meeting agenda.  Additionally, Jackson would serve as the host location for our meeting.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

c:   Gayle Fedoronko 
 Jackie Beitz 
 


